NJ Home	Services A to Z	Departments/Agencies	FAQ

Search All of NJ

Administration **NJ's Priorities Contact Us** Home Newsroom Public Addresses **Executive Orders** Press Releases Press Kit Reports

Home > Newsroom > Press Releases > 2017

## Lt. Governor Kim Guadagno Honors Military and Veterans In Wrightstown Ceremony

Tuesday, May 30, 2017

Tags: Other



Trenton, NJ - In recognition of Memorial Day, Lt. Governor Kim Guadagno joined the New Jersey Department of Military and Veterans Affairs to honor our fallen soldiers at Brigadier General William C. Doyle Veterans Memorial Cemetery on May 27.

"We're here today to honor and support all those that served and sacrificed, to affirm the respect of a grateful State and Nation, and to feel the depth of sacrifice of generations of brave veterans," said Lt. Governor Guadagno. "And we're here to stand together as one State - and as one people - to appreciate a debt we can never fully repay."

The ceremony included a 21-gun salute and a presentation of memorial wreaths by veteran and service organizations from across New Jersey.

The Brig. Gen. William C. Doyle Veterans Memorial Cemetery is New Jersey's sole state-operated veterans' cemetery. It is the final resting place for nearly 70,000 veterans and family members.

See the full event photo gallery HERE

###

Press Contact: Brian Murray 609-777-2600

**Stay Connected** with Social Media

**Stay Connected** with Email Alerts

LIKE THIS PAGE? SHARE IT WITH YOUR FRIENDS.



## **Related Content**



State Memorial Day Ceremony May 27, 2017

View More Photos



Contact Us | Privacy Notice | Legal Statement & Disclaimers | Accessibility Statement |

Statewide: NJ Home | Services A to Z | Departments/Agencies | FAQs Office of the Governor: Home | Newsroom | Media | Administration | NJ's Priorities | Contact Us

Copyright © State of New Jersey, 1996-2017 Office of the Governor PO Box 001 Trenton, NJ 08625 609-292-6000